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As the Chair of the conference   of the International Sociological Association, held from November 
25 to 27, 2011, at the University of Cyprus, I would like to  
 
express my sincere appreciation to EasyConferences and their Managing Director Mr. Petros Stratis 
for organizing our conference with such a great success.  
 
 

We had aspired to attract both academics and policy-makers from many different countries and we 
were successful. The academic program included 
approximately 60 papers, from fifteen different countries. Although we initially aspired to organize 
a smaller event, the conference was successful in attracting more than 100 participants. 
EasyConferences was very efficient and handled everything professionally with a very short notice. 
 

I would like to  strongly recommend  EasyConferences  to anyone interested in  organizing any  
international conference with success. 
 
 

Iasonas Lamprianou 
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Chair of the conference 
“Social Justice and Participation: the Role of Higher Education” 


